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 Lodge & Kitchen Closed 
Sunday, Monday, Tuesday 

 
Social Quarters Hours 

Wednesday: 3pm - 10pm 
Thursday: 3pm - 10pm 

Friday: 3pm - 12am 
Saturday: 3pm - 12am 

 
Kitchen Hours 

Wednesday: 4pm - 8pm 
Thursday: 4pm - 8pm 

Friday: 4pm - 9pm 
Saturday: 4pm - 8pm 

 
Dining Room Hours 

Friday: 5pm - 8pm 
Saturday: Closed 

 
Office Hours 

Monday - Friday: 8am - 2pm 
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Congrats to Zachary Wallin, Kylie Malone, Col-
ton Robbins, Hailey Solomon, Macey Waddell, 
Mary Margaret Brooks, and Landon Phipps 

Membership Information 
Sponsor a new or former lodge remember and receive a 
$10 Moose gift card. 
 
Beginning June 1, 2024 thru December 31, 2024, pay 2 
years membership dues and receive an additional 1 year 
membership free.  
Yahoo get 3 yrs. for the price of 2 yrs.  
.  
Online membership application website:  
https://secure.mooseintl.org/mooseonlineapplication/
memberprompt.aspx 
 
Website for Moose International:  
https://www.mooseintl.org/ 
 
Website for Mooseheart: 
https://www.mooseheart.org/ 
 
Go and check out the above website, see how we make 
a difference!!!!  Renew TODAY!! 

Greeneville Moose Lodge #692 is proudly sponsoring the American Downtown Independence Day 
Celebration ,we will be the first unit in the Parade on Saturday June 29th.   
Looking for  volunteers to walk  in  the Parade and help get a float together.   
If you are interestesd to volunteer please contact the Lodge!! 



 Welcome all New & Former Members 
 

We welcome our new and former members and invite you to join our monthly meetings 
and lodge functions. Thank You to all  sponsors, for inviting your family and friends into 

our Lodge. 

 
    

President: Eddie Woodward 
Vice President: Terrie Grubbs 
Chaplain: Steve Hamilton 
Treasurer: Mary Muehlenhardt 
Past President: Danny Chapman 
Administrator: Ron Bergquist Jr. 
Trustees: Jeff Richardson, Gary Taylor, 
   Don Dombrowski 

The focus of this program is on the recognition and support of 
Moose Veterans with an emphasis on their ongoing service to their 
fraternal units & communities through the Moose. You can sign up 
online at MooseIntl.org or email suggestions/questions to  
Will Harrison @ wharrison@mooseintl.org 

2024-25 Board of Directors 

Please show your Membership Card to the  
Waitress or Bar Steward before making any  

purchases. Only Members can make purchases. 
Guests must be signed in and leave when the 
member leaves the Lodge.  You membership 

 card cannot be loaned to anyone.  

Happy Birthday to all members 
celebrating a Birthday this 

month! 
 

Come by on Friday, June 28th to  
celebrate June birthday’s with a free 

special treat! 

 Physical copies will be available in the lodge’s social quarters. If you would like to receive the newsletter by email 
please contact 423-638-4881. The newsletter will also be available on our website for downloading and printing at 

www.greenevillemoose.com or www.facebook.com/greeneville.moose  .  

 Sickness, Sympathy, and In Memoriam 

It Pays to Read Your Newsletter: Somewhere in this newsletter is the number from a Moose Member’s Card. If this number matches the last 8-
digits of your membership card, you are the winner of a steak dinner for you and your significant other.  

Volunteers Needed 
If you would like to offer your assistance or  
volunteer at the lodge or have any ideas for        
activities that our members will enjoy please 

contact our  
President Eddie Woodward or any of your  

LOOM Board Members.  
We greatly appreciate your  

assistance! 

We extend our prayers and very best 
wishes to the following Brothers and  
Sisters who are sick or  hospitalized: 

Randy Meyer 
David Buchanan  
Donald Engold 

New Member Sponsor 

John Nicholson Lawrence Sutter 

Cynthia Brown Ben Dean 

Wayne Holcomb Emily Carter 

Jeffrey Rouse Gary Taylor 

John Kennedy Kenny Collins 

Bradley Howard Paul Winterton 

Casey Cooper Trish Bitsios 

Melissa Koehler Eric Koehler 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Re-enroll Sponsor 

Lynda Holcomb Emily Carter 

  

  

  

  

  

Moose Mobile App 
 

The Moose Mobile App is available on Google 
Play or Apple App Store.  The app is free and 
can be downloaded to your phones.  The app 
includes the new electric Moose Membership 

Card, your membership record, a lodge locator, 
General Laws, as well as instant access to pay 

dues or sign a new member. 

We express our deepest sympathy to the  
families and friends of: 

 

Penny Belenger 
LD Johnston 

 
Who recently departed from our defending circle 

The Annual Convention will be held in 
Chattanooga  

September 26-29, 2024.  
 

The deadline for reservations and  
registration is  

August 26,2024.  
Your Pre-Registration form can be  

access online at  
Tennessemoose.org/conventions or 

pick up form at the Lodge 
  If you decide to call to make a  
reservation, call this number  

423-602-7556 and ask for Tomesa Walker from 
the hours of 9:00am to 5:00 pm Monday thru 

Friday.  

We are looking forward to seeing you 
all there.  

Conventions - TMA (tennesseemoose.org) 

WOTM Happening News 
 

• Membership Meeting has moved to the second 
Saturday at 10:30am 

• Membership Drive—All WOTM membership 
who signs a new member will received a 
$5.00 Moose Gift Card. 

 
Senior Regents Vanessa 
Winterstein present a 
check to the Rescue 
Squad of Greene County 
for the amount $100. 

 

Starting June 1, 2024, the Dining Room will be 
closed on Saturdays, and the new hours on Fridays 
will be from 5:00 pm to 8:00 pm. Additionally, the 
Kitchen hours on Saturdays will be from 4:00 pm 
to 8:00 pm for the Social Quarters. 

The Lodge is now hiring for all positions. Interested applicants can contact the Lodge at  
423-638-4881.  

Contrary to popular belief, it’s not the Lodge or Moose International calling the shots. 
It's the Internal Revenue Service (IRS) wielding the rulebook, classifying Moose Lodge 
as a “PRIVATE ORGANIZATION” under their jurisdiction. 
 
Here’s the deal: Only MEMBERS hold the golden ticket to make purchases, as per IRS 
guidelines. 

 Guests get a pass for two visits, but on the third, it’s sign-up time.  

And don’t forget your membership card or app – they’re your keys to the kingdom!
That’s why our diligent bartenders ask for them – it’s more than just protocol, it’s their 
mission. 
 

But hey, it’s not just us – all private organizations, from the American Legion to the 
Elks, dance to the same IRS tune.  And those who stray from the rules risk losing their 
tax-free status and coveted Private Club liquor license.   

Let’s keep our Moose Lodges safe from that fate!  So, next time you’re asked to flash 

your membership card, do it will pride!!  

For more information —go to Moose International—Under The General Laws–  Page 98—Sec. 50.2—Admission Regulations - 

We express our sincere sympathy to: 
 

Lanny Johnston, in death of his father 

https://www.tennesseemoose.org/conventions.html

